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Stephen Hoffman

From: Corinne Brandt
Sent: Monday, October 26, 2020 6:49 PM
To: IRRC
Cc: Fiona Cormack
Subject: Public Comment --Fw: Regulation #11-259/IRRC #3269 - Minimum reserve standards 

for individual and group health and accident insurance contracts

 
 

From: Samuel R. Marshall <smarshall@ifpenn.org> 
Sent: Monday, October 26, 2020 4:31 PM 
To: Hendrickson, Richard <rihendrick@pa.gov>; FRANTZ, JODI <jodfrantz@pa.gov>; kimsheaffe@pa.gov 
<kimsheaffe@pa.gov> 
Cc: Corinne Brandt <cbrandt@irrc.state.pa.us>; Fiona Cormack <fcormack@irrc.state.pa.us>; Steve Clayburn 
<SteveClayburn@acli.com>; Michelle Foster <MichelleFoster@acli.com>; Mary Haffenbredl <mhaffenbredl@ahip.org>; 
Jonathan Greer <jgreer@ifpenn.org>; Noah Karn <nkarn@ifpenn.org>; czubeck@pasen.gov <czubeck@pasen.gov>; 
Mahjoubian, Micah <Micah.Mahjoubian@pasenate.com>; Garth Shipman <garth.shipman@gmail.com>; Cohn, Alan 
<acohn@pahouse.net> 
Subject: Regulation #11-259/IRRC #3269 - Minimum reserve standards for individual and group health and accident 
insurance contracts  
  
CAUTION: **EXTERNAL SENDER** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
This is an easy one: 
  
  
We and our national counterparts at the ACLI and AHIP support this regulation updating Chapter 84a of the Department’s 
regulations. 
  
We appreciate the opportunity to have worked with you in its development, and we look forward to its promulgation by the 
IRRC. 
  
  
Thanks, 
  
Sam Marshall 
  
  
Samuel R. Marshall 
President & CEO 
Insurance Federation of Pennsylvania 
Radnor Court, Suite 280 
259 North Radnor Chester Road, Radnor, PA 19087 
Tel: 215-665-0507| Cell: 610-812-1005 | Fax: 610-688-8180 
smarshall@ifpenn.org 
www.ifpenn.org 
  


